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REPORT: To the Key West Bight Management District Board


The Key West Bight Preservation Association (KWBPA) meets 3 - 4 times a year, or more often 
as deemed needed, with one meeting being the annual meeting for election of Broad members.


The current KWBPA board members are as follows. 


Jack Anderson, 

Leslie Levis, 

Tom Stroh, 

Steve Talbott, 

Evalena Worthington, 

Bill Foley, 

Paul McGrail


When needed and available, a KWBPA Board Member will address the Bight Board with 
updates and on the ground information on CRA issues. 


It is gratifying that recently there has not been numerous contentious issues that would cause 
for more frequent KWBPA meetings. Mainly because every KWBPA Board member is already 
very preoccupied with running their prospective businesses at the Historic Seaport, and 
generating the revenue that keeps the Historic Seaport and CRA the most successful and self 
sufficient part of the City of Key West. 


The KWBPA wants to thank the entire Bight Board for donating their time to the CRA while 
fairly and wisely dealing with the month to month issues at the Historic Seaport and Key West 
Bight Marina. And a special thank you goes out to Barry Gibson, who, as our designate, has 
kept the KWBPA board fully informed on the issues and has represented the grassroots 
tenants well. 


The KWBPA would like to take this opportunity to invite everyone to the lighting of the “Harbor 
Walk of Lights” Wednesday, November 21, at 6:00, kicking off the 13th Annual Key West 
“Bight” before Christmas Celebration. Please watch for a flyer on the lighting to follow soon. 
For complete holiday event information and updates, please see KeyWestChristmas.org.  

http://KeyWestChristmas.org

